
Reggio Emilia,  12/03/2021

To the kind attention of families with children 
attending the interested Municipal infant-toddler 

centers and preschools

Subject: Starting of the didactic activities in presence for children with special rights
or for those who are following therapy paths. 

It  is  herewith  communicated  that,  in  the  event  of  new  measures  by  the
Government that would determine the passage of our Municipality into Red Zone, in
order  to  keep  an  educational  relationship  that  maintains  the  effective  inclusion  of
children  with  special  rights,  the  Istituzione   guarantees  for  these  children  the  didactic
activities in presence, as stated by the art. 43 of DPCM dated 02.03.2021 and from the Regional
Ordincance nr. 25 of 03.03.2021. 

For this purpose and in order to allow the organisation of the didactic activities it is
required to the parents/tutors of the children with certified disability according to Law 104/92
or  for  those who are following  therapy  paths  to  express  their  interest  for  the activities  in
presence.

In case our city will  be considered Red Zone from Monday March 15 it is required to the
interested parties to fill in the form enclosed to the present letter and to send it by email to
istituzionescuolenidi@comune.re.it not  later  than  16  march  2021,  in  order  to  allow  a  fast
organisation and activation of the project.

It is confirmed that the opening time will be from Monday to Friday from 8,00/9,00 until
13,00, lunch is included and is seen as a specific content for the morning activities.

Trusting in the usual effective collaboration, I send my warmest regards..

 

            

via Guido da Castello 12, 42121 Reggio Emilia 
0522/456253 – email: segreteria.istituzione@comune.re.it 

The Director
Nando Rinaldi
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